

Ambition · Pride · Success

14th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer



Thank a Teacher Day

Did you know National Thank a Teacher Day is coming up on **Wednesday the 23rd June**? Every year, Thank A Teacher Day celebrates the schools, teachers and support staff across the country that have kept us going through the past year. This year, there are a whole host of celebrities joining in on the fun with Pixie Lott, Nadiya Hussain and Sir Michael Morpurgo all celebrating Britain's greatest teachers.

They are excited to launch a limited edition thank you e-card, specially designed by Gruffalo illustrator, Axel Scheffler, which can be sent for free at www.thankateacher.co.uk to anyone working in a school.

We would like to encourage all of our parents, carers and families to take a minute to say "thank you" to someone amazing in our school and to let them know how grateful you are. We all know a thank you can go a long way, especially after such a testing year. Each member of staff nominated will receive a lovely card with a personalised message.

Anyone can send a card; a child; students; parents; grandparents and colleagues in school and the Thank a Teacher campaign recognises **ALL** staff working in schools; school leaders; teachers; teaching assistants and all of our important support staff including our cleaners and site staff.

Thank you for your support and encouragement for our staff – it really makes a difference and sending an e-card is a great way to show how you appreciate the work our staff are doing to support your child.

Yours faithfully

Robin Newman

Principal

